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Please keep vote by mail in Oregon!  Voting by mail is convenient, safe and effective.  

It has been proven that there’s no intentional fraud in the vote by mail system, which 

I’ve been using since I was eligible to vote.  Voting in person discriminates against 

financially disadvantaged people who may not have paid leave and/or transportation 

to make it to the polls.  Vote by mail allows voters to cast a ballot on their timeline 

within a window of time rather than being limited to just one day, allowing a larger 

percentage of Oregonians to make their voices heard.  Thank you for your time and 

consideration. 


